
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 2—Week beginning 24.3.25 

 

We have been preparing for a party this week; writing invitations, 
shopping lists and making decorations. 
We have been busy creating lovely mothers day cards and have been 
playing pirate games outside. We made pirate maps learning that X 
marks the spot. We made different shaped sandwiches and all had a 
wonderful party on Friday. We identified each others names during 
pass the parcel games.   
 Book of the week– Row Row Pirate Boat  
Rhyme of the week– I’m A Pirate   
Word of the week— Old 

 

Math's 

During our morning math’s this week 
we have continued learning about 3d 
shapes, we leant a sphere, a cone, a 
pyramid, cuboid and cylinder. We us-
ing this language to describe differ-
ent items and in making 
items for our shop.  

 

Literacy 

This week we have been contin-
uing Hattie's adventure as she 
traveled to different places. 
We wrote invitations and a 
shopping list for our party. We 
spoke about how we 
celibrate as a family.   

Next Week 

Next week we will learn about Christianity and it’s special book 
that tells different stories. We will begin to learn about easter 
and how different people celebrate it. We will be visiting the 
church on Thursday. We will be going on an egg hunt counting 
and matching numbers.  
 Book of the week– Hop Little Bunnies  
Rhyme of the week– Peter Rabbit   
Word of the week—Over   

Parents Evening is on Tuesday and Wednesday, if you would like appointment 
please feel free to arrange an appointment with a member of our team.  

We break up on Friday the 4th and return Wednesday 23rd April  


